From: Bo Pham

To: Leeds, Eric; Marsh, Tad

Date: 6/7/04 1:56PM

Subject: Response to Gurdziel YT20040117 re: 5/2/04 opinions on Riccio response
Tad & Eric:

Mel Fields, Jon Hopkins, and | attempted to call Mr. Tom Gurdziel today to discuss his letter to
the NRC dated 5/2/04, which included various opinions about DD-04-01 to the Riccio pettition.

After several unsuccessful attempts to reach him, we left a voice mail indicating that:

1. We realize that he did not need a response to his letter, but wanted to inform him of another
request from Mr. Lochbaum that overlapped his topic on commitment, and

2. We can provide a copy of our response to the Lochbaum letter (in the future), if he’s
interested.

I've been designated the point of contact for him to reply to our voice mail.

Unless he replies in the next few days requesting something different, | recommend
closing out YT020040117 with this phone call to Mr. Gurdziel.

Please advise if you see further follow-up necessary. Thanks.
Bo Pham

NRR/DLPM
301-415-8450

CC: Berkow, Herbert; Dembek, Stephen; Fields, Mel; Hopkins, Jon; Mendiola, Anthony;
Skay, Donna



